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Since well 4 has come on-line and been in Operation, we have had Peerless do some work and 

maintenance on our other wells.  Well #3 which is located near the field operations building was 

pulled due to the fact that its pumping capacity had decreased in the last year or so.  In 2010 we 

had the well serviced and installed a sand separator at the bottom of the well pit.  The separator 

has worked and we now need to have the sand removed and the pit cleaned again, we are also 

looking at a pump maintenance or replacement to maximize efficiencies. 

 

Peerless is currently preparing an estimate and I should have the information for Tuesday’s 

meeting.  The positive side of the situation is that Well 4 is currently operating and that taking 

one of the other pumps offline to do this maintenance does not hinder our water operation. 
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